
 
 

Name:  ___________  

Mailing address (or nearest cross streets):   

Email address: _____________   Phone:    
Contact information is not required but will ensure you receive a response. 

 
Do you live in Anderson Township?: 
□ Yes □ No 
  
Do you live in the Mt. Washington community of the City of Cincinnati?: 
□ Yes □ No 
 
How did you hear about this meeting? (Select all that apply) 
□ Newspaper      □ Mailed letter      □ TV or radio      □ Church      □ Word-of-mouth 
□ ODOT website □ Social media  □ Email          □ Other:    

 
What is your interest in the proposed project? (Select all that apply) 
□ I am an area resident      □ I am an area business owner or employee      □ I walk/bike in the area 
□ Other:    

 

How often do you travel in the project area?  
□ Daily     □ A few times per week      □ Once a month     □ Other: ______________________ 
 
How do you usually travel through the project area? (Select all that apply) 
□ Automobile     □ Bicycle     □ Walk     □ Other: ______________________ 
 
How often do you bike through the area? 

□ Daily     □ A few times per week      □ Once a month     □ Other: ______________________ 
 

How often do you walk through the area? 
□ Daily     □ A few times per week      □ Once a month     □ Other: ______________________ 
 
How often do you use the Little Miami Scenic Trail? 
□ Daily     □ A few times per week      □ Once a month     □ Other: ______________________ 
 
If changes were made to improve pedestrian infrastructure, would you walk more? 
□ Yes     □ No       
 
If changes were made to improve biking infrastructure, would you bike more? 
□ Yes     □ No 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT FORM 

 
Little Miami Scenic Trail Ext to 
Ranchvale, PID 113602/115291  



 
 

Which alternative for bicycle and pedestrian improvements between the SR 32/SR 125 Interchange 
and Elstun Road do you prefer the most? 
□ Alternative A (pink): A shared-use path from the SR 32/SR 125 ramps to the Skytop property where it 

would terminate at a proposed trailhead along Elstun Road.  
 

□ Alternative B (green): A shared-use path from the SR 32/SR 125 ramps to a new bridge over Clough 
Creek, then along the west side of Elstun Road to SR 125.  

 
□ Alternative C (orange): A shared-use path from the SR 32/SR 125 ramps to a new bridge over Clough 

Creek, south of the UDF retail store and pumping station to Elstun Road, then along the west side of 
Elstun to SR 125.  

 
□ No Preference 



 
 

Would you be interested in having the existing bike lane on eastbound (going uphill) SR 125 replaced 
with a shared-use path between Elstun Road and Ranchvale Drive? 

 
□ Yes    □ No    □ No preference 

 

Project Updates 
 

    □ Please sign me up to receive periodic email updates (be sure to provide your email address)     
 

Please use this space to share any additional comments or questions about the Elstun or Ranchvale 
Connections. 

 

 

 

 

 

Additional comments may be attached to this document using a separate piece of paper. 
Comments may be submitted: 
• Verbally or in writing after the public meeting 
• By email at Paul.Maricocchi@dot.ohio.gov 
• By telephone at 1-153-933-6586 
• Online at www.publicinput.com/ODOT113602 
• By mail at the address on the back of this page  

mailto:Keith.Smith@dot.ohio.gov
http://www.publicinput.com/ODOT113602


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

F O L D H E R E  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ohio Department of Transportation District 8 
ATTN: Paul Maricocchi 

505 South SR 741 
Lebanon, OH 45036-9518 

 
 
 
 
 
 

F O L D H E R E  
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